
 
’For I know the plans I have for you,’ declares the Lord. ‘Plans to prosper you and not to harm you. Plans to 

give you hope and a future.’ (Jeremiah 29:11) 

Dawpool C.E (Aided) Primary School 
 

. . . Growing the Fruit of the Spirit 
 

‘The Fruit of the Spirit is Love, Joy, Peace, Patience, Kindness, Generosity, Faithfulness, Gentleness & Self Control’ 
(Galatians 5:22-23) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
16th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are writing to inform you that we have reluctantly taken the decision to postpone large gatherings of the school 
community and school trips until further notice. 
 
Clearly, in this time of great uncertainty, it would appear prudent to take a sensible and proportionate view on some of 
the non-core activities we organise. 
 
Therefore, the following activities will not take place before the Easter holiday: 
 

• School trips (Year 4 trip to Chester & Year 2 trip to Liverpool). 
• Wirral Church Schools’ Big Sing (Year 3) 
• Easter Service at St Chad’s Church (Year 1-6) 
• Spring Showcase (EYFS) 
• Easter Egg Hunt 

 
Our primary consideration is always the welfare of our pupils, staff and families and we are keen not to expose them 
to unnecessary risks outside of the statutory curriculum. 
 
Over the next few weeks, staff will concentrate on ensuring that the children’s learning continues with minimal 
interruption and the recommended hygiene procedures are observed. Staff will also be preparing for a potential school 
closure to ensure that your children can continue their learning at home. 
 
We will continue to provide you with the most up-to-date information regarding Coronavirus via the ‘Parent 
Information’ tab on the school website: https://www.dawpool.wirral.sch.uk/website/coronavirus_information/455908 
 
Whilst we appreciate that many of the children, staff and parents will be disappointed, we hope you can appreciate 
and support the decision. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
David Burrows 
Headteacher   
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